
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 14, 2016  
 
 
Ulli Watkiss 
City Clerk  
Toronto City Hall,  
100 Queen Street West  
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2  
 
 
Dear Ms. Watkiss,  
 
 
Re: Administrative Inquiry to clarify communication between Province of Ontario and representative of 

City of Toronto about potential sale of a portion of Toronto Hydro 
 
 
I am submitting this Administrative Inquiry, under Municipal Code S27-61, to obtain clarification and 
information. 
 
Recent press reports give a confusing picture of whether there have been conversations about the 
potential sale of a portion of Toronto Hydro. I request a description of times, dates, participants, and the 
substance of any communications or meetings between the Province of Ontario and representatives of 
the City Of Toronto during this term of Council.  
 
I look forward to your timely response at the next meeting of City Council.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Gord Perks 
Ward 14, Parkdale-High Park 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


